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SEMINOLE COUNTY HISTORICAL COMMISSION 
 

MINUTES OF MONTHLY MEETING 
 

June 15, 2006 
 

 
The regular monthly meeting of the Seminole County Historical  
Commission was held on June 15, 2006, at the Museum of Seminole  
County History located at 300 Bush Blvd. Sanford, Florida. The  
meeting was called to order by Chairman Linda Batman at 3:15 p.m.      
 
Members Present:  Linda Batman, John Bistline, Alex Dickison,  
Don Epps,  Robert Hughes, Ettie Jane Keogh, Eunice Mann,  
Dave Miller, Beverly Mason, Phil Tua, Cecil Tucker, Paul Zuromski,  
and Karen Jacobs from Library and Leisure Services. Also  
attending Commissioner Van Der Weide. 
 
Absent: Lillian Griffin, Bonnie Ward   
 
Announcements:  
 
The May minutes were approved.  
 
Commissioner Van Der Weide assured the Historical Commission 
that the grant request and building costs are on the agenda for June 
27, 2006 and that we need to move forward with this project. 
 
Discussion ensued about the phasing issue of the grant, the grant 
writer and ZHA recommendations. The cost of building is going up 
and up.  
 
A discussion ensued about the war memorial for all of Seminole 
County. 
 
Karen shared a few stories and pictures of the summer camp with 
the Commissioner and the Historical Commission. 
 
The youth is the future of our county and our country. 
 
Historical Marker:     Farmer’s Market- Cecil  

Wagner-  draft in progress 
Gabriella- discussion about new location  

    Hospital: marker site to be determined 
   Lake Mary Presbyterian Church: needs works 

            Bradlee-McIntyre House- Longwood- John  
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             Altamonte Hotel-  
 
Depending on the outcome of June 27, 2006 BCC meeting, the  
July 20, 2006 Historical Commission meeting is on hold. 
 
Sugar Cane Exhibit: Out door sugar cane exhibit. Cecil will get  
measurements to Robert Hughes for timbers for the exhibit. Society 
will handle this exhibit. 
 
Sanford Herald Project: We obtained permission by an e-mail but 
are waiting for the official permission on a letter head from Family 
Media. 
 
Cultural Affair Grant: The presentation will go before the BCC 
board on June 27, 2006. 
 
Map Assessment: A surveyor will be coming soon. 
 
Society Report:  
 
Appraisal Fair coming in September in Longwood. 
 
Field trip to Ft. Christmas on May 26, 2006 was enjoyed by all and  
they celebrated Cecil Tucker’s birthday. 
 
Society will be getting quotes for Bonnie Ward’s cemetery book to  
put on CD’s. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:50. 
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